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EDUHSD Online Program 
 

 

Dear EDUHSD Families, 

 

The El Dorado Union High School District continues to offer an Online Distance Learning 

Program (ODLP). ODLP offers a fully online program with daily teacher instructed classes via 

Zoom alongside courses offered as independent study through Apex or Edgenuity. We are 

currently accepting applications for all grade levels for the 2022-2023 school year. Given our 

4x4 block schedule, families should plan to be in the program for the full school year.  

 

The below ODLP brochure is also available here. 
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To learn more about ODLP, visit the ODLP page on the El Dorado Union High School District 

(EDUHSD) website.  

 

To ensure a spot in the Online Distance Learning Program, the attached application should be 

submitted no later than Friday, July 29, 2022. Completed applications should be submitted to the 

ODLP counselor, Karen Carrillo, kcarrillo@eduhsd.k12.ca.us.  

 

Please note that new ODLP enrollment conversations will begin July 27, 2022. For immediate 

questions, please contact the administrator, Leslie Redkey, at lredkey@eduhsd.k12.ca.us. 

https://www.eduhsd.k12.ca.us/Parents--Students/ODLP/index.html
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PE-F7uzd_cQBI3xMSQj9xIDZN3xIgzQR/view?usp=sharing
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